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Dear youth/parent: 

 

Jakes Youth Field Day 2017 will be held at Ontelaunee Gun Club, New Tripoli 

PA on Saturday August 5th.    In case you are a first time attendee, this event educates 

approximately 150 children from the age of 8 -12 in the Jakes program and 50 children 

ages 12 – 16 in the Extreme program.  We have 10 stations in the Jakes program which 

include Archery, PA Trappers, Boat and Canoeing, Fishing, Trap shooting, NWTF Take 

Aim, Rim fire 22 shooting, Cross bow shooting and more! 

   We have archery shooting, tree stand safety, blood trailing, shot placement, rifle 

shooting, black powder shooting, orienteering, and a round of trap shooting for the 

Xtremes. Recently, we took on a few more classes for the Xtremes.   

As per tradition Jakes Youth Field Day continues to be free to all participants!  

Each child will receive a complimentary T-Shirt, hat, and lunch.  Please provide the 

below information to sign up: 

**You must have had at least one year in the JAKES program before enrolling in 

the EXTREMES** 

 

1) Name: 

2) Age: (As of 08/05/17) 

3) Address and phone #: 

4) T-Shirt size: (please differentiate between youth and adult sizes) 

5) Chaperone name: MANDATORY -  1:1 unless in the same family 

6) Name(s) of preferred other youths in same group: (we try our best to 

accommodate and will not allow “switching” the day of the event)   

7) # of years of prior attendance if any: 

 

All above information should be emailed to Lee Creyer at fish4092@yahoo.com with 

header reading Jakes Registration.  In the future months you will receive more 

information including a release form that needs to be signed and returned.  We are always 

looking for volunteers and donations both monetary, firearms for our raffle to be held the 

day of the event, as well as any other outdoor related items that we can raffle off to the 

children and adults.  If you would like to make a contribution please contact me using 

above information.  We look forward to seeing everyone in August! 

 

Thank you,  

 

Curt Schillinger - LVJYFD Chairman 
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